Crumbie, Jon

From: helga ulrich <hhubmw@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 9:45 PM

To: Crumbie, Jon

Subject: 1227 S 6th Street - 19CUP1014 - BOZA 6/3/2019

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Mr. Crumbie:
| propose and therefore urge BOZA to deny the CUP application for Short Term Rental for

1227 S 6" Street ~ 19CUP1014 — BOZA 6/3/2019

My objection is based on the fact that there are currently already 5 short term rentals operating each at less than 600ft
distance from 1227 S 6" Street.

Following are the specifics of the 5 short term rentals currently operating:
e 121156™ Street—17CUP1057 2 units - non owner occupied
e 12205 6" Street-17CUP1076 2 units — non owner occupied - owner lives next door at 1226 S 6™ Street
e 1222 Garvin Pi — 18CUP1106, listed two units: the main house and the carriage house ~
¢ 1236 Garvin - 16CUP1046 — 2 units: both in the carriage house;-owner occupied. Owner lives in the main house.
* 1210 Garvin Place -~ 17CUP1097 — main whole house — non owner occupied
Regards
Helga Ulrich

112 E Ormsby Ave
40203



